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19th April 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
I am sure you are aware of the importance of phonics in your child’s education. 
 
In preparation for the Year One phonics screening test (w/c 10th June 2024) we would like to invite 
parents/carers into school for a phonics screening workshop on Thursday 25th April 2024 at  
3.30 p.m.  4.00 p.m. in Potter Class to help you to understand how best to work with your child at 
home. 
 
During the session we will share previous test papers with you and demonstrate aspects of the 
Little Wandle phonics programme that we use.  Some resources will be available to help at home 
and Mrs Darrington, Miss Morris, Mrs Photi and Miss Stephens will also be available to answer any 
questions you may have. 
 
I do hope you will be able to attend the workshop as I think both you and your child will benefit 
from a deeper understanding of what and how we teach phonics in school. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Craig Hamilton 
Headteacher 
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